
After ending a house service with prayer in their living 
room, my language teacher’s daughter (14) wistfully 
spoke, “I would really like to have the Holy Ghost. I 
don’t know when it will happen.” I said we can 
definitely pray again! After a quick bible study, we 
prayed and she was joyfully speaking in tongues. 
What a beautiful sight and sound!


Your prayers are making a difference! The headquarters 
church has a new place to meet in a school in downtown Maseru! We 

are still searching for a property to build on. 


Speaking of property, we are walking through an open door to purchase Bible School 
property! Pray with us for a smooth and complete process. 


We are so grateful for your partnership in reaching Lesotho!
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Rothe Roof Celebration

Full House!

Poole’s News 
2023 1st Quarter

Rothe Roof Celebration - 3 Baptized!Rothe Church Roof Complete!


